Notices and Announcements

Publications Office Now Able to Accept Some Macintosh Disks

To facilitate publication and to hold down costs, the Publications Office has expanded its capa-
bilities in processing manuscripts accompanied by floppy disks, and we are pleased to announce
that, in addition to all types of DOS disks, we now can accept Macintosh low-density 400K and
800K disks. Please note that we cannot use high-density Macintosh disks, and also that we are
not yet able to process MacWrite files.

All disk files should be supplied in ASCII format. (ASCII is referred to by some word processing
software as ‘‘nondocument’’ or ‘‘text-only’’ mode. See the software manual for more information.)

Detailed information will be supplied by the Editor’s office upon acceptance of a manuscript.
Feel free, nevertheless, to call the Publications Office for any further information needed
(512-462-2442).

20th Annual Meeting of the Society for Computers in Psychology
New Orleans, Louisiana
November 15, 1990

The 20th Annual Meeting of the Society for Computers in Psychology will be held at the Hyatt Regency
Hotel in New Orleans on November 15, 1990. The meeting will include presentations, discussions, and times
to preview software and hardware. All areas of psychology are featured, including research, education, clini-
cal practice, and industrial applications.

For further information, contact Sarah Ransdell, Department of Psychology, University of Maine, Orono,
ME 04469 (BITNET address RANSDELL@MAINE) or C. Michael Levy, Department of Psychology, Univer-
sity of Florida, Gainesville, FL 32611 (BITNET address MLEVY@UFFSC).

31st Annual Meeting of the Psychonomic Society
New Orleans, Louisiana
November 16-18, 1990

The 31st Annual Meeting of the Psychonomic Society will be held in New Orleans, November 16-18,
1990. The meetings will begin Friday morning and continue until Sunday at noon. The headquarters hotel
will be the Hyatt Regency.

The program and hotel reservation cards will be mailed to members and associates in September. A copy
of the program will be published in the November issue of the Bulletin of the Psychonomic Society.

For further information, please contact the secretary-treasurer of the Society: Cynthia H. Null, Psychol-

ogy Department, College of William & Mary, Williamsburg, Virginia 23185 (Telephone: 804-221-3882; BIT-
NET: WPSLCHN@WMMVS).

346





